
 

 
 
  

 NOTICE TO ALL TENDERERS 

       

CANCELLATION NOTICE: RFQ NO.1573  
 

   

Please be advised that the RFQ NO.1573 for 
the Hiring of an Excavator and a Rollback with 
Driver Operator has been cancelled. 
 

Enquiries:  Miss.N Mavuso: ASCM Manager:  e-mail: nmavuso@amatolawater.co.za    
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